
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

What a fabulous beginning to the new term. Reception classes have been doing some fabulous writing about the 

gingerbread man; Year One have created intriguing colour riddles and Year Two have been writing letters as Flat 

Stanley!  

 

On Monday, we have lots happening too. Reception classes will be hearing a story from ‘Pinnie Pocket’, who is 

visiting the school, whilst Year One head to the Science museum and Year Two to Catford Synagogue. A great start 

to what should prove to be an exciting week. 

 

As I promised before half term, I have attached a feedback form about the individual photos taken of your 

children. If you could return any feedback forms to Mrs Browning in the office we can ensure that your opinion is 

taken into consideration when deciding who we ask to provide the photos next year.    

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 26th February 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Mon 29th March—Y1 Science Mu-

seum trip 

Mon 29th March—Y2 Synagogue 

trip 

Thur 3rd March—World Book day 

dress up 

Fri 18th March—Sports relief dress 

up day 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

Wed 23rd March—

9:30am—Easter ser-

vice at St Swithun’s 

Spelling Homework: 

This week, Year one and two chil-

dren will receive their first spelling 

booklet letting you know which 

words you should support children 

in learning for their weekly tests. 

Information sheets will also come 

home explaining how spellings are 

taught at Trinity and how you can 

help at home. Let’s make Trinity a 

school of great spellers—one word 

at a time!  

Sports Relief: 

On Friday 18th March, we will be 

supporting Sports Relief. We have a 

great day planned, full of sporting 

activities, as well as some potential 

baking. We will be asking everyone 

to con-

tribute 

£1 in 

order to 

dress 

up. The 

theme will be: SPORTS STARS! 

Reception children getting stuck into exciting writing this week! 

Easter Service at St Swithun’s Church: 

Our Annual Easter Service will be held on 11th March at St Swithun’s Church at 9:30am. 

As always, all Trinity family and friends are invited to attend. We will be walking up as a 

school at 9:15am. Please see your class teacher if you can help 

walk up with a class.  

To make it extra special, we are inviting children to create their 

own ‘Easter Bonnets’ to wear to the Church on the day. This will 

be the home learning given by teachers on the 18th March, 

although we know some families may even wish to begin cre-

ating theirs now! 

Please see Miss Adams if you have any questions. 

World Book Day: 

This year to celebrate ‘World Book Day’ the children are invited to come to school 

dressed as a story book character. Please bring the accompanying book that the charac-

ter is from. We are looking forward to seeing all the different characters. Thank you for 

your support  

Miss Adams  

Reading for enjoyment lead 


